
 
 

 

 

MEMO 
January 25, 2021 

 

 
To:         Honorable Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors  

From:    Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (HSH) 

Re:        Shelter in Place (SIP) Hotel Emergency Ordinance Reporting Requirements  
 

 
Overview: Emergency Ordinance 273-20 Reporting Requirements 
  
This memo serves as the fourth public written report provided to the Board of Supervisors and is to be 
included in Board File No. 201328 on a weekly basis or until a public dashboard is produced that meets 
the reporting requirements. HSH has submitted weekly reports to fulfill the SIP Rehousing Reporting 
requirements beginning on January 4, 2021.   
 
This will serve as the final written report submitted to the Board of Supervisors by the Department of 
Homelessness and Supportive Housing as all required SIP Rehousing Reporting Dashboards are now 
available on the public-facing dashboard that can be accessed by visiting: 
https://data.sfgov.org/stories/s/COVID-19-Alternative-Housing-Rehousing-SIP-Hotel-G/6ugi-a5jp/    
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